
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 15, 2003 
 
 
To the Honorable Common Council 
Of the City of Milwaukee 
Room 205 – City Hall 
 
Re: Communication from Tyronne & LaTonya LeSueur 
 C.I. File No. 03-L-107 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
We return the enclosed document which has been filed with the city Clerk and ask that it be introduced 
and referred to the Committee on Judiciary & Legislation with the following recommendation. 
 
Claimants, Tyronne & LaTonya LeSueur, 3603 North 10

th
 Street, Milwaukee, WI 53212, allege that on 

July 31, 2003 they sustained damage to their legally parked vehicle when it was struck by an auto fleeing 
the Milwaukee Police Department at North 14

th
 Street and West Wright Street.  They claim damages in 

the amount of $6,005.00.  
 
Our investigation reveals that the City of Milwaukee Police acted appropriately when they attempted to 
stop this vehicle because the driver of said vehicle was engaged in criminal activity; and as such, the City 
of Milwaukee would not be liable.  Accordingly, we recommend that this claim be denied. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
GRANT F. LANGLEY 
City Attorney 
 
 
 
MICHAEL G. TOBIN 
Assistant City Attorney 
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